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EDITORIAL  

 

 

We are experiencing some technical difficulties to publish. OJS system had problems with 

the database of our institution and had to be moved to another database. After copied to this new 

database with a newer version of a PHP system found it difficult to function and still some 

adjustments being made left.  

Some articles of this publication are out of order by the page numbers, but each item has its 

exact page and so regularize the system, and we will revise the exact sequence.  

We look forward to regularize publications, fulfilling its periodicity in time.  

So sorry and hope to continue with the collaboration of all . 

Good reading to all! 

 

 

 

 

 

Euzebio Beli 

Editorial Council 

 


